

Sturminster Marshall Football Club



Dear Parents,

Hopefully you all found last Sunday's format for the presentation day enjoyable and I would like to receive any comments good or bad to help us to decide on the format for next season. Personally I would like to thank Alan for his ideas for the fun football matches and penalty shoot out and for implementing them, and for Brian, Andy and Jacey for organising the day. Unfortunately as many of you will be aware the day did not go entirely smoothly as in one of the afternoon matches Jon Purchase (father of Jack Under 16's) twisted and broke both bones in his lower leg.

Jon has undergone surgery to the very nasty open fracture to have them pinned and plated and is now recovering at home. He is likely to be off work for some 3-4 months and we are organising a small collection on behalf of the club for him. If you feel that you could contribute to this we would be very grateful and would ask you to pass any donations on to your team manager.

Many thanks

Merrick Smith Chairman